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NORTHBOUND NEWTOWN ROAD LEFT-TURN TO CENTER DRIVE 
TO CLOSE FOR UP TO A MONTH 

  
NORFOLK – The left turn onto Center Drive from Newtown Road north will 
close the night of Monday, Oct. 8, for as long as four weeks so crews can continue 
utility relocation work on the 64/264 Interchange Improvements Phase II Project. 
  
Signs will detour traffic to turn left onto Virginia Beach Boulevard. 
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